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Public Meeting – Monday, March 26, 2012 at 7:00PM 

344 Broadway, 4th Floor Conference Room 
MEETING MINUTES 

 
The following meeting minutes were taken by Jennifer Wright and are respectfully submitted. 
 
Present Commission Members: Adam Hornstine (Chair), Kaki Martin (Vice-Chair), Dorothy 
Altman, Albe Simenas, Blair Haney, and Jennifer Wright (Director) 
 
Attendees: Roger Frymire, Cambridge Resident; Chi Man, VHB; Richard McKinnon, 
Cambridge Resident; Emma Rothfield, EF; and Daniel Padien, VHB 
 
Adam Hornstine opened the hearing. 
 
7:00 - Information Presentation 

EF Building 
Adjacent North Point Park 

The proponents reviewed the proposed building as well as the proposed stormwater drainage 
plan.  The complete drainage system with calculations will be included in the Notice of Intent for 
the April 9, 2012 meeting. 
 
7:15 - Request for Certificate of Compliance 
 DEP File #123-211 
 Pedestrian Entries to 125 and 150 CambridgePark Drive 
Jennifer Wright presented a summary of the final site inspection.   
 
No public comment was given. 
 
The Commission unanimously approved the Certificate of Compliance. 
 
7:20 - Administrative Topics 
 Meeting Minutes February 27, 2012 – unanimously approved 
 Informational Presentations – general discussion on ways to improve this agenda item 
  
7:25 - Other Business 
Roger Frymire asked if the water chestnut removal project would require further extensions.  The 
Commission agreed that for consistency extensions would be best. 
  
Meeting unanimously adjourned at 7:35 PM. 


